Grateley Primary School

Grateley, Andover, Hampshire, SP11 8JS

Telephone 01264 889240

email: adminoffice@grateley.hants.sch.uk

Website: www.grateley.hants.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs R Dance Deputy Head: Ms A. Allonby Admin Officer: Mrs S. McNair



A School where every child becomes a lifelong learner and realises their potential.

Thursday 22nd October 2020

RSE: Relationships and Sex Education Policy Consultation

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you all regarding the statutory Relationships and Sex Education curriculum September 2020. Due to the National Lockdown, the government has given schools time to consult on this new curriculum with an expectation that the new statutory curriculum is embedded into the PSHE (Personal, Social, Health and Emotional) curriculum already taught in school, by the summer term 2021. As part of this process, we have rewritten our Sex and Relationships policy in light of the new curriculum.

To ensure that we consult with all stakeholders: parents, staff and governors, we are sharing this policy for consultation. In order to gather your views, we would like you to take some time to read the policy and share any questions and opinions with us. To enable us to use your questions and opinions to develop the RSE curriculum at Grateley, we would encourage you to share your questions and/or views via e-mail to begin with. Following this e-mail consultation window, we will then ascertain whether we will need to hold a remote meeting or address any questions or concerns via a Frequently Asked Questions document.

To ensure that your e-mails are collated for the purpose of consultation, please use the subject headline: **RSE policy and curriculum consultation 2020** and send your e-mails to **adminoffice@grateley.hants.sch.uk**

The deadline for e-mail submission is: Friday 6th November 2020

We look forward to receiving your questions and views.

Kind regards,

Rachel Dance (Head teacher)

์Miss Bailey (PSHE lead)









